
  

Reception -  Jaxon & Amelia
Year 1 -  Louis & Alfie
Year 2 - Alex & Grace
Year 3 - Charlotte & Wllow
Year 4- Isabella & Melarni
Year 5 - Laceii & Elin
Year 6- Penny & Libby
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17.3.25 TRIP TO FRANCE
21.3.25 COMIC RELIEF (dress in red)
2.4.25 The Bee Musical (Yr3/4) 2pm
3.4.25 The Bee Musical (Yr 3/4) 6pm
4.4.25 School closes for Easter (3pm)
22.4.25 School opens for new term
12.5.25 KS 2 SATs week  - Year 6
23.5.25 School closes for Whit

2.6.25/ 3.6.25 INSET DAYS - school closed
4.6.25 School opens for new term
22.7.25 Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 9.30am
 School closes for the Summer
    3pm
2.9.25 School opens for new term

Poppy and Lucy, our two Pupil Parliament
representatives visited West Lancs College
this week to celebrate Nye Bevan Swimming
Pool being kept open. Their efforts were
recognised at the meeting and they
discussed the future plans for their town.

A Special Visitor for Year 2
Year 2 had a special visit from Mary from
Leyland Hedgehog Rescue. This is Year 2's
chosen charity that they are supporting
this year, following Miss T’s rescue of a 3
week old hoglet, Sharpey which we shared
with the children. Year 2 learnt lots about
hedgehogs, especially the harmful effect
that litter can have on them. Year 2 are
planning a non uniform day to help
support the charity to raise funds to buy
kitten biscuits. Watch this space for more
information.
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